
Caterpillars Class Newsletter 8th July 2022 

This week in Caterpillars Class we…... 

 Mixed jelly crystals to make different colours 

 We made junk modelling creations—a walrus mask, grass skirt and a queen rocket 

 We painted with marbles and different size balls 

 We used the Bee Bot to learn left and right 

 We enjoyed our roleplay school area. 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…                                                             

Theme: Summer 

 We will use flip flops to match and talk about different types of patterns 

 We will take part in a summer scavenger hunt 

 We will practise our fine motor skills trying sewing 

 We will be preparing for school with reading books 

Home learning : 

Go on a number hunt. Take a camera (or a phone) and take photos of any numbers you see. These could 

be on house doors, car registration plates, in shops, anywhere!  
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